
Subject: Safety Notice – Vehicular Burglaries DOWNTOWN CAMPUS  
Offense: Vehicle Burglary  
Date:  June 5, 2023  
  
Content Warning: This notification includes information pertaining to burglaries and 
firearms.  
  
On June 5, 2023, the Tulane University Police Department was notified of six reported vehicular 
burglaries that occurred on or near parking lots and garages associated with Tulane’s 
downtown campus.  
  
Two vehicular burglaries were reported in a parking lot located in the 200 block of South Villere 
Street where two firearms were stolen. Two additional vehicular burglaries were reported in a 
Tulane University owned parking lot located at 1540 Canal Street, across from the Murphy 
Building. Lastly, two vehicular burglaries were reported in an open parking lot across from the 
Emergency Room at Tulane Medical Center.   
  
The reporting persons described the perpetrator as a male wearing a ski mask.   
  
If you have any additional information about this incident or similar crimes, please contact 
TUPD at 504-865-5381.  
  
Please Remember These Safety Tips:  

• Do not keep firearms, valuables, money, or personal identification in your vehicle.  
• Always remember to lock your vehicle.  
• Beware of individuals approaching your vehicle.  
• Always park in a well-lit area.  

  
For counseling and other supportive measures, click here.  

  
To learn more about campus safety services and programs, click here.  

 

https://allin.tulane.edu/get-help
https://publicsafety.tulane.edu/services-programs

